
 

 

 

 

 

September 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
  
It has been an exciting start to the new term.  We are delighted to welcome back our 
Foundation Phase pupils and are pleased with the standard of uniform and their attitude 
towards their learning so far. They have settled back in really well and are set for an exciting 
year of learning.  
 
We would like to invite you to a ‘Year Ahead’ meeting on Wednesday 29th September at 
4.00-5.00 pm in the main school hall. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to provide you with important information regarding  
standards, expectations and systems as well as important dates for your calendar. There will 
be members of Senior Leadership Team, including class teachers present to help with any 
questions or concerns you may have. We will also be sharing information about our new 
school shop with you and will also be available to help if anyone is having difficulties 
accessing/downloading ClassCharts.  
 
This is the first time we have been able to invite visitors onto site for some time.  In order to 
help us plan accordingly, please complete the Form at the link below notifying us of your 
attendance.  For parents unable to attend, information will be presented on the school 
website. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ug4_TzS3ZEGUCRtgHRR5k7IY-
3peT1JItTaHdwc9QJNUN1VZU1paN1lBNzVMWTlaOTZKMENBVjM4SC4u  
 
 
I hope that you can find the time to attend and I look forward to meeting you.  
Yours sincerely  
  
Mr S. Clarke  
Headteacher  
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